
 

 A LOOK AHEAD to the    
Week of February 21 -27…. 

 
 

                      
 
 

       
 

  
School resumes Monday, 
February 28 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

To finish off the month of February, this 

week at ÉGS we showed our school spirit 

in PINK for Valentine’s Day, and in 

support of anti Bullying!  

The pre-K and Maternelle classes 

completed their version of the Winter 

Olympics and made their victory lap 

through the school, after having 

completed  curling, speedskating, 

snowshoeing and Bobsled events during 

recess and PhysEd!   

The Grade K/1/2 A class had a special visit 

from Mme Cheri and baby Joey!  

Congratulations to our senior boys who 

finished 2nd in their home mini 

tournament this month.  

We look forward to seeing everyone back 

after the break as we head into the 

month of March! 


